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Upcoming work includes the following: 

 15th Street from Hennepin Avenue to Judd Avenue 

o Temporary water has been connected to houses and is live. 

o Residents on 15th Street, expect no access. 

o Construction of underground utilities will continue on 15th 
Street for the next two weeks. 

 Water main now, followed by sanitary sewer, sewer and 
water services, then storm sewer and catch basins. 

 Work on Hennepin Avenue will likely begin the week of June 
23rd. More info to come.  

o Advanced warning road closure signs will be tipped up June 
16th, noting closure starting June 23rd. 

Here is some additional information.  

During construction, there will be times when streets are closed to traffic. 
Residents will need to park on adjacent streets and walk to their homes. If 
you intend to walk across your neighbor’s yard for access to your home 
during this time, please talk to your neighbor and ask their permission before 
doing so. 

Please use caution when traveling streets that are under construction. 
Especially use care when traveling by foot, as you may encounter rough 
terrain, utility trenches, or debris. For your safety and the safety of the 
construction workers, we ask that if possible you avoid travel in areas of the 
project where construction crews and equipment are actively working. As 
construction progresses, there is increased construction traffic as crews haul 
in gravel, concrete, and other materials to the job site. This increased truck 
traffic will be noticed in the project area and the streets/highways directly 
adjacent to the project. 

Construction is usually very interesting to children. However, there are many 
hazards on a construction site, and even the safest work area can be 
dangerous. The large equipment has a lot of blind spots and it is hard to see 
everything or everyone. Do not climb on or play near dirt piles, equipment, or 
work areas. Your cooperation in keeping children (and pets) away from the 
work area and equipment at all times is required and appreciated. 

If you are interested in receiving future Project Updates by e-mail, 
please send your name, property address, and e-mail address to Julie 
Brinkman at jbrinkman@sehinc.com. 

Please remember that schedules can change at a moment’s notice because 
of weather, delays by subcontractors, or other unforeseen events. 

If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact me. 

Doug Maeder, Resident Project Representative 

 


